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Invitation for the 1st Smart Village Network Meeting 

The Smart Village Network kindly invites representatives of villages, village 
groups (including LAGs), village associations and supporters of smart villages to 
its 1st SVN Meeting on 5-7 February 2019 in Finland (Ellivuori Resort). 

The meeting is organised by the Smart Village Network and supported by the 
Finnish Village Movement and the Finnish National Rural Network. 

The first part of the meeting (during the afternoon of 5 February and morning 
of 6 February) is open to all interested stakeholders and will focus on 
supporting transnational cooperation between smart villages. The second part 
of the meeting (during the afternoon of 6 February and morning of 7 February) 
is dedicated to registered Smart Village Network members and will focus on 
developing practical joint activities of the Smart Village Network. 

The event is free of charge (including field visit), however, participants are 
expected to cover their own travel and accommodation costs, and costs of 
some of the meals. If you are interested, please register for the event through 
the following link: https://form.jotformeu.com/E40/first-svn-meeting. 

If you are not yet a member, but are interested in becoming involved in the 
Smart Village Network and its activities, or if you have any questions 
concerning the event, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us at 
info@smart-village-network.eu. 
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